
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-149 

Date: 11/17/2017 

SUBJECT: HPP New Post Office Box 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

 
 

This FYI is to inform staff that the DCSS Hospital Paternity Program (HPP) now has a post office box.  Please direct all 
HPP correspondence to:  
 

DCSS Hospital Paternity Program – HPP  
P.O. Box 64533 
Phoenix, AZ  85082 
 
This post office box is used for HPP correspondence only.  Please note the contact telephone number and email address 
did not change.   
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